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Weekly Bulletin – 8th February 2024  
School Year Term Dates 2023 - 2024 

TERM 1 1st September 2023- 20th October 2023 
 

TERM 2 30th October 2023 – 15th December 2023 

TERM 3 3rd January 2024 – 9th February 2024 
INSET DAY 2nd January 2024 

TERM 4 19th February 2024 – 28th March 2024 

TERM 5 15th April 2024 – 23rd May 2024 
INSET DAY 24th May 2024 

TERM 6 3rd June 2024 – 23rd July 2024 
INSET DAY 12TH July 2024 

School Events 

09.02.2024 Year R – Visit to Lenham Library  

19.02.2024 PTA Funded Farm Event (Rescheduled) 

w/c 26.02.2024 Book Fair – All Week (Scholastic book fair Mon – Thurs) 

28.02.2024 PTA Funded Skipping Workshop – Whole school 

05.03.2024 Year 6  – Visit to Kent History & Library Centre 

06.03.2024 Year 4 - Brockhill Country Park Trip  

06.03.2024 Year 5 – Visit to Kent History & Library Centre  

07.03.2024 World Book Day – come dressed as a book character or clothing comfortable for 
reading 

08.03.2024 PTA Funded Sublime Science workshop  

w/c 11.03.2024 Science Week  

12.03.2024 Year 4 – visit to Lenham Library   

12.03.2024 Year 3 – Rocks Workshop – in school event  

15.03.2024 Science Fayre  

18.03.2024 Year 4 – States Of Matter Workshop – in school event  

22.03.2024 Year 5 – Class Assembly @ 2.40pm, parents welcome  

27.03.2024 PTA Easter Bingo – Details to Follow   

17.04.2024 Class Photos 

19.04.2024 Year 1 – Kent Life Trip  

24.04.2024 Year R - Wingham Wildlife Trip 

29.04.2024 Year R Vision and Hearing Checks  

07.06.2024 Year 6 - Safety In Action PM 

20.06.2024 Year 3 – Lullingstone Roman Villa Trip  

28.06.2024 Sports Day  

10.07.2024 - 12.07.2024 Year 6 – Residential Trip  

12.07.2024 INSET Day – no pupils in school 
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Gentle reminder – Our catering company Caterlink have asked us to remind all parents/carers that they are 
unable to provide a school Lunch if your account is not in credit, any questions please contact Caterlink 

direct via email: erook@caterlinkltd.co.uk - TIA 
 

 

mailto:erook@caterlinkltd.co.uk

